
ST. CATHERINE  OF  SIENA  ROMAN  CATHOLIC  CHURCH  
July 19, 2015 ðSixteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time  

ALL ARE WELCOMED TO OUR PARISH ! 
We are so pleased that you chose to celebrate with us this weekend. We warmly 
invite you to active participation in our liturgical celebration. Please feel free to 
approach one of our Ministers of Hospitality if you are in need of any assistance.  
No matter what your present status in the Catholic Church, your current family or 
marital situation, your past or present religious affiliation; no matter what your 
personal history, age, background, sexual orientation, gender, race, or color; no 
matter what your self -image or self-esteem: YOU are invited, welcomed, accepted, 
loved, and respected at St. Catherine of Siena Church in Ithaca, New York. 

The mission of St. Catherine of Siena Parish 
is to inspire, engage, and nurture our community through 

worship, witness, and service. 

La misión de la parroquia de Sta. Catalina es  

inspirar, cuidar y motivar la participación de nuestra 
comunidad a través del culto, testimonio y servicio. 

PARISH  MISSION  STATEMENT 

St. Catherine of Siena Church is a Tompkins County Living Wage Employer  

THREE TRIPSðTHREE UNIQUE  EXPERIENCES  
 

St. Catherineõs will be taking three trips this year! Each offers a different experience for those involved, giving a 
different view into our Catholic faith.  

1) Pilgrimage to the Papal Mass ñSeptember 27, 2015 

Pope Francis is making his first trip to the United States in September, visiting the United Nations, the U.S. 
Congress, and the White House; holding a Mass in Madison Square Garden; participating in the World Meeting 
of Families; and finally, celebrating a papal Mass on the Benjamin Franklin Parkway in Philadelphia. The parishes 
and campuses of Tompkins Country have chartered buses to bring a delegation from Ithaca to participate in this 
papal Mass. If you have never been to a gathering such as this, it is quite an adventureñphysically, spiritually, 
and emotionally. Well over a million people are expected to gather for this Mass and to be a part of this 
celebration of our Catholic faith. Buses will leave at 6 a.m. and return to Ithaca around midnight. The cost is $75 
per person, and all who participate must be able to walk 4ð5 miles and stand for hours.  

2) Adult Trip to the Dominican Republic ñWinter 2016 

Once again this year, St. Catherineõs will bring a group of parishioners down to the Dominican Republic to spend 
time at the Portal de Belén and with the Missionary Sisters of Jesus. We hope to have a special emphasis on health 
care during this trip, although you donõt have to be involved in health care to participate. There are three 
proposed dates for the trip (January 15ð23, February 12ð20, or March 11ð19), and we are asking for those 
interested in participating to let us know when they are available to travel. The cost for the trip is around $1,000 
per person, but fundraising can reduce the cost for those who need assistance.   

3) Pilgrimage to Siena, Assisi, and Rome ñApril 24 ðMay 6, 2016 

St. Catherineõs is hosting a pilgrimage to Italy to spend time in the cities of Saints Catherine, Francis, and Clare, 
and Pope Francis. The trip will include time for visits to holy sites and cultural sites, a wine tour, a papal 
audience, tour of the Sistine Chapel, and shared prayer, Mass, and discussion. There will be ample time in each of 
these cities to really enter into the spirit of the place and to enjoy the simple things of Italy ñgelato, cafés, and, of 
course, the food. The final details of the trip are not quite ready for publication, but the estimated cost is $4,000ð
$4,200 per person, which includes flights, transportation, housing, and most food.  

If you would like information about any of these trips, please contact Ann Marie at 257 -2493 or 
ameckert@dor.org. The registration form for the Papal Mass Pilgrimage is also available in the electronic version 
of the bulletin on our website. We hope you will carefully consider joining the parish on one of these pilgrimages 
this year. Each can be life changing.  
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STAFF 
Pastor 
Rev. Joseph Marcoux, fmarcoux@dor.org 
 

Pastoral Associate 
Ann Marie Eckert, ameckert@dor.org 
 

Director of Liturgical Music  
Sherry Scanza, sherry.scanza@gmail.com 
 

Coordinator of Faith Formation  
Ashley Blank, ablank@dor.org 
 

Coordinator of Volunteer Ministry  
Patricia Sipple, psipple@dor.org 
 

Communications Coordinator  
Jane Bonassar, jbonassar@dor.org 
 

Director of Finance & Administration  
Lawrence Wasser, lwasser@dor.org 
 

Bookkeeper  
Susan Dean, sdean@dor.org 
 

Organist  
Erika Vrabel -Linsdell  
 

Administrative Assistant  
June Haynor, istcathe@dor.org 
 

Maintenance Technician  
Jerome Srb 
 

Housekeeper 
Diane Tordel  
 

TRUSTEES 
Frank Fetsko, Kristin Campagnolo  
 

COUNCIL  CHAIRS  
Pastoral Council : Eileen Gravani 
Finance Council : Joe Kiely 
 

MASS SCHEDULE 
Weekend Mass Schedule 
Saturday: 5 p.m. 
Sunday: 9 & 11:30 a.m. 
 

Daily Mass Schedule  
Monday: 5:30 p.m. 
Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday: 9 a.m. 
Brookdale Senior Living: 4th Tuesday of the month, 10:15 a.m. 
 

Accommodations:  
Gluten-free hosts are available. Personal listening receivers are available.  
 

SACRAMENTS 
Reconciliation  
Saturdays at 4 p.m. or by appointment. 
 

Infant Baptisms  
Parents participate in a preparation program prior to baptism. Please 
contact the office as soon as possible. 
 

Marriage  
Prior preparation is necessary. To begin the process, contact the office at 
least six months before the wedding. 
 

Anointing of the Sick/Visitation  
Please contact the office for arrangements for anointing or visitation. For 
emergencies after hours, please call Fr. Joe at 585-747-3649.  
 

PRAYER OPPORTUNITIES  
Eucharistic Adoration  
Wednesday at 7 p.m. & Friday at 9:30 a.m. in the Church 
 

Rosary 
Friday at 5 p.m. in the Church  

St. Catherine of Siena Parish 
302 St. Catherine Circle, Ithaca, New York 14850 

607-257-2493 
www.stcathofsiena.org  /  www.facebook/stcatherinesithaca 

Summer Office Hours: MondayïThursday 9 a.m.ï 4 p.m. (closed for lunch at 1 p.m.); closed Friday  

 

SCRIPTURE  READINGS  
 

Today 
Jer 23:1-6; Eph 2:13-18; Mk 6:30-34 
 
Next Sunday 
2 Kgs 4:42-44; Eph 4:1-6; Jn 6:1-15 
 

 

WHATôS HAPPENINGðJULY 20ï26  
Monday, July 20 
9:00 a.m. Learning Web 
5:30 p.m. MASS: Dennis Martin Lacey by Mary Lou Bailey-Smith 
Tuesday, July 21 
9:00 a.m. Learning Web 
9:00 a.m. MASS: Living & Deceased Members of the Doyle & 
 Leclere Families by Jeff & Jane Doyle 
1:00 p.m. Red Cross Blood Drive 
7:30 p.m. Adult Choir  
Wednesday, July 22 
9:00 a.m. Learning Web 
9:00 a.m. MASS: Bill Ruoff by Cecelia Linscott & Family 
7:00 p.m. Eucharistic Adoration  
Thursday, July 23 
9:00 a.m. Learning Web 
7:00 p.m. Adult Scripture Study  
7:30 p.m. Adult Choir  
Friday, July 24 
9:00 a.m. MASS: Jean Hope by Eugenia Barnaba 
9:00 a.m. Strength Training 
9:30 a.m. Eucharistic Adoration 
10:30 a.m. Benediction 
5:00 p.m. Praying the Rosary 
Saturday, July 25 
9:00 a.m. AA 
1:00 p.m. Sr. Maryõs 50th Jubilee Mass 
2:00 p.m. Sr. Maryõs 50th Jubilee Reception 
4:00 p.m. Sacrament of Reconciliation 
5:00 p.m. MASS: Nan Julian by Frank & Susan Piliero 
Sunday, July 26 
9:00 a.m. MASS: Francis H. Fox by Marjorie C. Hagin 
11:30 a.m. MASS: Margaret Seacord by Kay LaLonde & Family 
 
 

 

PRAYER CORNER 
Please keep the following people in your prayers:  

Marge Villanova, Barbara Jane Colbert, Bill McNamara, Joy 
Sipple, Diane Eckert, Richard Pederson, Ann Morin, Julia 
Kern, Gianna Lesselroth, Don and Pat Davis, Karen 
Rinefierd, Sam Sabin, Jimmy Rowe, Mary Millier, and Gail 
Cooney. 
 

Please hold in prayer those who have died in the peace 
of Christ:  
George Conneman 
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A vibrant Catholic community where all are welcomed, challenged, and supported in their lifeõs journey. 

 

 

St. Catherine of Siena Catholic Church                   July 19, 2015 

MEMORIAL  CELEBRATION  FOR MARY ELLEN 
CAROLLO 
We would like to invite everyone who has a connection to 
Mary Ellen, me, or our family to a memorial celebration on 
what would have been her 60th birthday, Saturday, 

August 15, from 6ð8 p.m. at Hospicare. Please dress 
casually and comfortably for a party outdoors. We will 
have light snacks and refreshments. Everyone will be able 
to share memories of Mary Ellen; you can speak at the 
reception or email your memory to me at 
maryellencare@gmail.com. This will be a festive gathering 
to celebrate Mary Ellenõs lifeña birthday party, if you 
will ñand we hope you can attend (no need to RSVP). 

ñFrank Carollo  
 

Youth Faith Formation  
 

CATECHISTS NEEDED 
We are looking for a few more adults or young adults who 
are interested in being catechists (teachers) for grades 1ð4. 
To learn more, please contact Ashley Blank at 257-2493 or 
ablank@dor.org. 
 

MIDDLE  SCHOOL YOUTH LEADER NEEDED 
Middle School Youth Ministry is looking for an adult who 
can lead eleven sessions (on community building, peace 
and justice issues, and service) during this school year. 
Materials and session outlines will be provided. Please 
contact Ashley Blank at 257-2493 or ablank@dor.org. 
 

Service Opportunities  
 

VOLUNTEERS FOR BLOOD DRIVE  
We need volunteers on Tuesday, July 21, from 1ð6 p.m. for 
one-hour shifts at the Red Cross Blood Drive at the Parish 
Center. If you are able to help, please contact Ashley Blank 
at ablank@dor.org or 257-2493. If you want to give blood, 
please contact 800-RED-CROSS or go to 
www.redcrossblood.org  to schedule an appointment.  
 

BONE MARROW DONATIONS   
Gianna Lesselroth, the granddaughter of one of our 
parishioners, is battling cancer and in need of a bone 
marrow transplant. St. Catherineõs will be holding a bone 
marrow registration drive in August. We invite you to use 
the coming weeks to think about whether you are willing 
to be entered into the national bone marrow registry and to 
make this donation if you are matched. For more 
information, please go to www.deletebloodcancer.org . You 
can learn about the two processes for donating marrow and 
even sign up online (they will send you your swab kit) if 
you are convinced you want to make this donation.  

 

  

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

July 25  Sr. Maryõs 50th Jubilee Mass 
Sept. 26-27 International Peace Festival 

 

Parish-Wide Opportunities  
 

ADULT D.R. TRIP  2016  
Those interested in participating in the adult trip to the 
D.R. should submit their registration form to Ann Marie in 
the next 10 days. We would like to make a decision about 
travel dates and make airline reservations to ensure a good 
price. Please contact Ann Marie at 257-2493 or 
ameckert@dor.org for information or to express interest.  
 

R.C.I.A. L AUNCHING  IN  THE FALL 
Each year, we have a wonderful group of people who 
express interest in learning more about the Catholic faith 
and/or who know they want to become Catholic. The 
Catholic Church has a process called the Rite of Christian 
Initiation for Adults (R.C.I.A.) that is used to help these 
individuals learn, discern, and enter into the Catholic 
Church through the sacraments. We will begin the R.C.I.A. 
process in the fall and would like your help in spreading 
the word to those who might be seeking a connection with 
the Catholic faith. Anyone interested should contact Ann 
Marie at 257-2493 or ameckert@dor.org to set up a meeting. 
 

STEWARDSHIP  OF TREASURE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Emerging Churches: $1,327 
 

Dominican Republic Bowls: $98 
Dominican Republic Bowls Weekly Budget: $250 
Variance: - ($152) 

OFFERTORY INCOME , July 12, 2015 

Collection: $6,100 

EFT Donations: $1,022 

Mailed -in Donations: $3,957 

TOTAL : $11,079 

WEEKLY BUDGET : $10,577 

VARIANCE :  + $502 

SR. MARYôS JUBILEE  
Just a reminder that my jubilee celebration on 
Saturday, July 25, at 1 p.m. is fast approaching. Mass 
will be held at 1 p.m., followed by a reception in the 
Parish Center. No gifts, please! Your gift is your 
presence. Soap for Hope personal care items, like 
dish and laundry detergent, shampoo, toothpaste, 
and toilet paper, however, are most welcome for 
Tioga County Rural Ministry. Baskets will be placed 
at all entrances to the Church. I look forward to 
seeing and celebrating with you.  

ñSr. Mary 
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